
Important information for 
ESCO customers

We collect a number of taxes in our bills 
and pass those taxes on to state and 
local governmental entities.

Until now, we did not collect a local 
municipal tax on the delivery portion 
of revenues for customers who receive 
their electricity or natural gas supply 
from an Energy Services Company 
(ESCO).

The local municipalities listed on the 
back of this insert have ordered us 
to begin collecting a local municipal 
tax on the delivery portion of ESCO 
customer bills.

If this request from your city or village 
(see list on reverse) affects your bill, 
the new municipal tax will be included 
in the “Taxes on delivery charges” line 
item on this and future bills. If this tax 
is not included in your bill, this notice 
does not apply to you.

This tax is collected and remitted to 
your city or village. We do not retain 
any of the municipal tax.

Please note that this tax does not 
affect all ESCO customers, only those 
located in the cities and villages 
listed on the back of this insert.
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A municipal delivery tax has been added 
to retail access/ESCO customer bills 
located in the cities and villages listed 
below.

•	 City of Canandaigua

•	 Village of Avon

•	 Village of Brockport

•	 Village of Caledonia

•	 Village of East Rochester

•	 Village of Fairport

•	 Village of Geneseo

•	 Village of Hilton

•	 Village of Leicester

•	 Village of Leroy

•	 Village of Mt. Morris

•	 Village of Nunda

•	 Village of Pittsford

•	 Village of Scottsville

•	 Village of Webster

•	 Village of Wolcott

City of Rochester 
ESCO customers 
already have this 
municipal tax 
included in their bills.


